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“YOU CAN’T HIDE THAT CARDINAL PRIDE” 
 

 
SUPERINTENDENT’S UPDATES FOR THE WEEK OF MARCH 6, 2023   

 
Upcoming Events 
 
Monday 3/6  School Board Meeting @ 6:00 pm   
 
Friday 3/10  Junior High School Lock-In (Rescheduled) – 3:00pm to 8:00 pm 

NHS Penny Drive (Rescheduled)  
 
Saturday 3/11 Millington Softball Wild Game Dinner @ Arbela Township Hall  
 
MHS Drama   School Play: “Wacky Wizard of Oz” Friday 3/17 @ 6:00 pm 
         Saturday 3/18 @ 3:00 pm 
         Saturday 3/18 @ 6:00 pm 
         Sunday 3/19 @ 3:00 pm   
 
Tuesday 3/21 School Board Governance Training @ 6:00 pm 
 
Wednesday 3/22 NHS Blood Drive 
   Academic Games – SVSU 
 
Friday 3/24  ½ Day – End of Marking Period 3 
 
3/27 to 3/31  Spring Break 
 

Congratulations to Mr. Guinther, Miss Flintoft, and the 
MHS Robotics Team for competing in its first 
competition at Kettering University this past weekend.  
Despite the fact that this was their first competition, the 
team finished in fifth place out of forty teams and won 
the All-Star Rookie Team Award.  Congratulations are 
also in order for Brooke Finatri and Nick Williams, who 
placed in power lifting at the MHSPLA State Finals this 
past weekend.  The MHS Band also earned an overall 
II Rating at Band Festival last Thursday.   

 
“Unless someone like you cares a whole awful lot, 

 nothing is going to get better.  It’s not.” 
 

Dr. Seuss 



Staff Spotlight 
 

The Staff Spotlight for the week of March 6, 2023 is Mr. 
Hudie.  Mr. Hudie teaches 9th Grade PE, High School 
Sports Specific Training (SST), and Junior High PE 
classes at Millington Jr/Sr High School.  Mr. Hudie is also 
the Varsity Wrestling Coach and has had many of his 
wrestlers advance to compete in the MHSAA Wrestling 
State Finals at Ford Field.  This year, he had four wrestlers 
advance to the finals, with Luke Sherman placing fourth in 
his weight class.  Mr. Hudie is also the Head Varsity 
Softball Coach of the Cardinals.  Under his leadership, his 
teams won the MHSAA Softball Championship in 2022 
and 2019 and finished Runner-Up in 2018.  He has also 
served as Junior High Football Head Coach in the past.  

Mr. Hudie graduated from Mayville High School in 2001.  During  his high school career, 
he participated in Football, Wrestling, and Track for the Wildcats.  He went on to Olivet 
College and wrestled for the Comets throughout his college career.  Mr. Hudie is currently 
in his fifteenth year teaching at Millington Community Schools.  Mr. Hudie is pictured 
above with his wife, Kristy, and their daughter, Sabrina, after the 2019 MHSAA State 
Championship Game.  Mr. Hudie and Kristy will be married ten years this August.     
 
 
Cardinals in the Crowd 
 
The Cardinals in the Crowd for the week of March 6, 2023 are Jason and Jaime Sherman.  
Mr. Sherman graduated from Millington High School in 1998 and wrestled for the 
Cardinals.  He works as a crane operator and has been in the IUOE 324 for the past 
eighteen years.  Mrs. Sherman graduated from Lakeville High School in 1998 and played 
Softball, Basketball, and was a member of National Honor Society.  She is a Registered 
Nurse and has worked at McLaren Lapeer Region for the past eight years.  The Shermans 
have two sons, Jack (2021) and Luke (2023) who have attended Millington High School.  
Jack participated in Football and Wrestling, was the 
Vice President of the Class of 2021.  He was also a 
member of the National Honor Society and was a three-
time All-State Wrestler.  Jack is currently pursuing a 
degree in Cyber Security at the University of Michigan 
– Flint and is a coach on the MHS Wrestling Staff.   Luke 
is currently a senior at MHS and has played Football, 
Wrestled, and played Baseball all four years of his high 
school career.  Luke is also a two-time All-State 
Wrestler and finished in fourth place at the MHSAA 
Individual Wrestling Finals at Ford Field this past 
weekend.  It has been a great experience watching Jack 
and Luke wrestle over the years; Millington Cardinal 
Wrestling is definitely a Sherman Family Tradition. 


